
Dear parents and carers, 

Well done to Moorhens for delivering a wonderful class worship this week!  

Maths 

This week, we have been completed our 

learning of fractions and we have now moved 

onto learning about money! We have looked at 

how to convert pounds and pence. Next week, 

we will be learning how to add and subtract 

money.  

English 

We have started our new book, Escape from Pompeii 

by Christina Balit. It is a historical fiction based on the 

eruption of Mount Vesuvius. Next week, we will be 

planning to write a setting description to describe the 

eruption using a variety of noun phrases.  

Teaching of Reading 

This week, we have been exploring different 

genres of books. We looked through the wide 

range of books in our book corner and 

organised these based on their type of genres. 

Can you ask your child if they can tell you their 

favourite genre of book and why this may be 

their favourite?  

Notices: 

Thursday 23rd May: Curlews Class Worship. 

Class worships will take place in the school hall. Parents are invited to come and see their 

child’s class worship. It will begin at 9am, so please come to the main office to come in!  

Have a good weekend!  Miss Hewitt, Miss Selvam, Miss Yang 

Let us be concerned for one another, to help one another to show love and to do good. 

Hebrews 10:24 


